
Area 53 June 2020 Chairperson Report 
 

It has been a busy time in AA life.  I have attended several of the pre-conference 

Zoom meetings held by the area.  I also have attended other Zoom meetings for 

Area Chairs hosted by Area 19 (Chicago) & Area 48 (Northeastern New York). 

One interesting thing that also happened was that the Area 13 (Washington (DC) 

Area General Service Assembly) Chair reached out to our area “Requesting 

Assistance”.  Apparently when he requested some help from GSO about ways to 

help getting more people active in service Area 53 was one of areas recommended! 

In our first phone conversation Tony G. (Area 53 Chair) and I shared a lot of ideas, 

what has worked for us & what hasn’t, I don’t think I’ve ever experienced a 

“Faster” 1 hour 45 minutes – LOL. 
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